
 
 

 

  

 

4 March 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It has been so lovely to see the sun shining today! It certainly lifts the spirits and reminds us that we are entering the 

spring months. 

There have been many things to celebrate in school this week. Mr Davis and I had the privilege of attending the 

performance of Dance Their Socks Off at Weston Playhouse on Tuesday evening. Our Falcon and Robin children were 

absolutely fantastic on the stage and we were all very proud of them. I would like to thank Miss Rose, Mr Lowe and 

Mr Fuller who gave up their own time in the evening to be with the children backstage. 

We had a great World Book Day in school yesterday with so many children (and staff!) dressing up as book 

characters. This is always a fun day and yesterday didn't disappoint. Thank you for your support in providing such 

great outfits for the children. 

We have parents' evening in the diary for the week beginning 14th March. Please look out for information early next 

week about arrangements for this. 

Please also remember that Friday 11th March is an inset day for the children so they will finish for the weekend on 

Thursday next week. 

This week we have a welcomed Mrs Lark to our office team. She will be working all day on a Thursday and Friday and 

has replaced Miss Oxley who left us at the end of last term.  

Finally, we will be saying goodbye to Mrs Isgrove at the end of this term. She has been part of the Banwell School 

community for over 13 years so will be missed by so many children and staff. We wish her well with her new plans.  

From term 5 (after Easter) until the summer holidays Mrs Gamble-Beresford and Mrs Browett will share the teaching 

responsibility for Puffin class and Miss Gibbs will teach Kingfisher class full time. I would like to thank these teachers 

for agreeing to alter their roles for the summer terms to ensure the children continue to be taught by adults they 

know well. 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Claire 
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